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Groton Water Commission 

 

Regular Meeting of the Board of Water Commissioners 

  

Tuesday, March 24, 2015 

 

2nd Floor Lunch Room – Town Hall 

 

Approved Minutes  

   

 

Present are BOWC Vice Chairman David Crocker and Member James Gmeiner. The Water 

Superintendent Thomas Orcutt will be taking the meeting minutes. Chairman, Gary Hoglund was 

absent from this meeting. 

 

 

Mr. Gmeiner called the regular BOWC meeting to order promptly at 7:oo pm.  

 

Baddacook Pond 

The Board reviewed a summary position to the Sonar application to Baddacook Pond. This will be 

forwarded to the Con Com for their files. At 7:15 p.m., the Board moved to attend the 

Conservation Commission’s continued hearing on Baddacook Pond. The Conservation Commission’s 

hearing centered around the “water right’s” to Baddacook Pond. The Conservation Commission was 

going to request clarification form Town Counsel. 

 

At 9:15 p.m., the Board then debriefed in the lunch room prior to closing the meeting at 9:30 P.M. 

 

 

Minutes: 

The meeting minutes of February 10, 2015 were approved unanimously  

The meeting minutes of March 10, 2015 were approved unanimously.  

 

Bills: 

The bills presented to the Board were all signed and submitted for payment as well as Payroll. 

 

Mr. Gmeiner made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 9:30 p.m. Mr. Mr. Crocker seconded and the 

motion carried unanimously. 

 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Thomas D. Orcutt 

Water Superintendent 

 

Gary Hoglund     ______________________  Date __________________ 

 

David Crocker    ______________________  Date __________________ 

 

James Gmeiner  ______________________   Date __________________ 


